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QAMT Maths Team success 
Off to the state finals! Our year 8 maths team 

have enjoyed regional success in the QAMT maths competition and are now heading 
off to represent Toolooa State High School at the state finals. This is an outstanding 
result. We wish them well and know that they will do themselves and our school 
proud at this upcoming competition. 
 
Titration Success 
Toolooa State High School has a proud tradition in the annual titration competition 
and 2015 is no different. Our two school teams placed first and second in the recent 
state level competition and are now preparing for the national final in upcoming 
weeks. These teams beat the best in the area, from both state and non-state 
schools, with some well-known private schools relegated positions down the ladder. 
What an incredible result! These two teams have been working each week after 
school with their mentor Miss Jo Cooper to prepare for the initial level of competition 
and to now hone their skills for the nationals.  
 
Optiminds 
Another Toolooa team experiencing success at a recent regional competition was our 
Optiminds team. They head of now to Brisbane to take on the best the state has to 
offer. The hard fought victory at the regionals sets them up well for the battle ahead. 
Miss Jess Batey continues to do a great job preparing this team and we look forward 
to hearing about how they perform at the state finals.  
 
Student Leadership 
Our students in year 9, 10 and 11 are being encouraged to consider applying for 
student leadership positions for 2016. The senior student council will include students 
in years 10, 11 and 12 and will be led by our school captains and vice captains. At 
Toolooa State High School we have a proud tradition of strong student leadership 
and we see 2016 as yet another strong year. We encourage our parents to discuss 
this opportunity with their child. If students are interested they need to speak to Mrs 
Natasha Read to get further information and an application pack. 
 
Uniform Reminder 
Just another reminder about the uniform requirements for 2016. Only shorts or skirts 
with the Toolooa State High logo will be acceptable as part of our uniform. These 
items will only be available through the P&C run uniform shop. Please contact the 
office to get information about opening times. 
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This fortnight has been a 
very busy two weeks. All 
students are completing 
assessment tasks and 
instrumental music 
students are preparing for 
the eisteddfod this 
weekend. It is also the 
time of the term when 
students are becoming tired and we are seeing a 
few more inappropriate behaviours occurring. At 
school we are constantly revising our core 
expectations of respect, responsibility and 
achievement with the students. 

 

Last week I had the pleasure of attending the 
Year 10 Leadership Camp to Chaverim at 
Bundaberg. It was an amazing experience. The 
students who attended the camp impressed me 
with their determination and their preparedness 
to give things a go. Many students were faced 
head on with some of their biggest fears. They 
jump off platforms, climbed ropes that were of a 
ridiculous height, paddled through water and 
built rafts that nearly made it back to shore. It 
was fantastic to see the determination, team 
work, problem solving skills and leadership skills 
of our year 10 students. 

 

Cheers 

Mrs Danielle Willard 


